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NEWSLETTER 
 

Final Newsletter for 2016 
 

 

Student Led Conferences 
We held our Student Led Conferences with our families this week. It was a chance for the students to celebrate 
their learning journey with their families. It was wonderful to see how many grandparents or extended family 

members came to share in this experience.  
Thank you all for taking the time to engage with the students as they presented their various portfolios. 
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HOé.HOé..HOéé. 

As the 2016 year draws to a close, the last message I went to give you from the staff and Board of 

Trustees, is to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year. We hope that you 

have a very restful and enjoyable break and look forward to seeing you all next year. The first day of 

school is Tuesday, January 31 2017. In the meantime I have shared a few jokes that all the Matahui 

dads can use over the festive season ï we all know that dads are the best at telling jokes ï even if they 

are rather lame at times. Ho ho hoéé 

 

Happy holidaysé.. 

Ka kite 

Max 

 
Q: Whatôs the difference between the Christmas alphabet and the ordinary alphabet?  
A: The Christmas alphabet has Noel. 
 
Q: What do you call people who are afraid of Santa Claus?  
A: Claustrophobic.  
 
Q What do you call an obnoxious reindeer?  
A. RUDEolph.  
 
Q: Why was Santa's little helper depressed? 
A: Because he had low elf esteem.  
 
Q: What nationality is Santa Claus?  
A: North Polish.  
 
Q. What do you call a kid who doesn't believe in Santa?  
A.A rebel without a Claus.  
 
Q: What do you call Santa's helpers?  
A: Subordinate clauses  
 
The 4 stages of life:  
1. You believe in Santa Claus  
2. You don't believe in Santa Claus  
3. You dress up as Santa Claus 
4. You look like Santa Claus  
 
source: http://jokes4us.com/holidayjokes/christmasjokes/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check our website for classroomõs latest blogs! 
 

http://jokes4us.com/holidayjokes/christmasjokes/
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Year 4, 5 and 6 camp at Aongatete Lodge 
 
Here are the dates for the start of year camp for each year group. 
 
The Year 4 students will attend camp from Wednesday 15 February - Thursday 16 February, 
staying one night.  They will then have normal school on Friday 17 February. 
 
The Year 5 and 6 students will attend camp from Wednesday 15 February - Friday 17 February, 
staying for two nights. 
 
 

SECOND HAND UNIFORMS  
The School would like to start selling second hand uniform items. If any family has any good 
quality uniform pieces that you are happy to donate to school, we would love to be able to offer 
a 2nd hand option to families...  Many thanks. 

 

 

Prior notification dates for Term 1, 2017 
 
TERM 1  2017:   Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 31 January ð Start of Term 1 
Monday 6 February ð Waitangi Day ð no school 
Wednesday 8 ð Friday 10 February - Room 6 ð Bowentown Camp 
Monday 13 February ð HPV Education Session Year 8s 
Wednesday 15 ð Friday 17 February ð Years 4/5/6 Camp ð Aongatete Lodge 
Friday 24 February ð Room 5/6 Art Gallery/library  
Wednesday 1 March ð Boat Day 
Friday 3 March ð Room 6 Waimarino 
Friday 3 March ð Room 1 Art Gallery/Library 
Tuesday 14 March ð Small Schools Athletics (TBC) 
Tuesday 14 March ð Friday 17 March ð Room 6 Tarawera Camp 
Tuesday 21 March ð North Cluster Swimming (TBC) 
Monday 27 March ð Thursday 6 Aprilð Tahiti Visitors here 
Monday 27 March ð HPV First Dose ð Year 8s 
Friday 7 April ð Catch up Year 8s absent from 1st Dose HPV 
Friday 7 April ð Last day of Term 1 
In holidays ð WBOP Swimming ð 12 April 2017 
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More Matahui School Alumni Successes 
  
Millie Elliot has been appointed Head Girl Aquinas College 2017 
 
Aimee Elliot received a Scholarship to attend Auckland University 
 
Ruby Robertson achieved overall Excellence for Year 9 Aquinas College 
 
Zoe Strack received overall Merit for Year 10 Aquinas College 

 

 

 
 
Rocktopia School Trip ð òRock Onó 
 
Students in Rooms 1 to 6 to had the opportunity to develop their climbing skills at Rocktopia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Production ð Wind Dust 
A copy of the production is available in the school office for 
downloading should anyone like to bring in a memory stick to have 
this done 
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Citizenship Award 

 

Week 9,  Term  4, 2016  - Jack Harper was awarded 
the  Certificate of Citizenship for Friendliness.  Well done! 
 

Detailed below are the recipients of school awards for Week 8 in Term 
4, 2016.   
 
Back row:  Jack and Gabe 
Front row:  Olive, Hugo, Blake, Rory, Olly and Bridget 
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Detailed below are the recipients of school awards for Week 9 in 
Term 4, 2016.   Well done! 
 
From left to right:  Jack Harper, Bradley, Isaac, Bella, Elle, Rose, 
Saxon and Kaida 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


